
Canon-McMillan School
District

Attention: Food Service
Management Companies
The  Canon-McMillan  School
District is requesting proposals
for  school  food  service
management  services.  The
Food  Service  Management
Company  will  provide
management  services
according  to  United  States
Department  of  Agriculture
(USDA)  regulations  and
guidelines,  as  well  as  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Education  policies  and
guidelines. A copy of the RFP
is  available  by  contacting
Amber Kevech at the Business
Office  at  (724)  746-2940  x
9114  or  Email  to
kevecha@cmsd.k12.pa.us F
ood  Service  Management
Companies  and/or  their
representatives  may
submit  proposals  to:
Canon-McMillan  School
District,  C/o  Joni
Mansmann,  200  Big  Mac
Blvd.,  Canonsburg,  PA
15317.  The  Canon-
McMillan  Board  of
Education  reserves  the
right  to  accept  or  reject
any and/or all proposals or
to accept the proposal that
it  finds,  in  its  sole
discretion,  to  be  in  the
best interest of the school
district.   A  Pre-Bid
walk-through  meeting  is
scheduled  for  February
27th  at  9:00  a.m.  at
Canon-McMillan  High
School,  314  Elm  Street
Extension,  Canonsburg,
PA 15317.  The  group will
sign in at the High School,
be  given  an  agenda  and
addresses  to  3  additional
sites, conduct a tour of the
cafeteria  and  kitchen,
conclude  with  a  brief
meeting,  and  then  all  will
exit  the  building  and
proceed  to  the  additional
sites.   All  proposals  must
be submitted no later than
11:59  a.m.  on  March  15,
2024. All  proposals should
be  delivered  in  a  sealed
envelope and addressed to
the Canon-McMillan School
District  and  be  clearly
marked  “Food  Service
Management  Proposal.”
The time of the public bid
opening  is  12:00  p.m.  on
March 15, 2024.


